
Antonia Hover 

From: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 1:03 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/4/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01610-2022 

To: Consumer Correspondence <ConsumerCorrespondence@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20220036 

Please, add to the docket. 

From: Kevin <khdobyns@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 1:24 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Area Code 904 Overlay 

Please consider using the digits 529 for the new 904 overlay. On a phone keypad, these digits spell "JAX," which is of 

course the nickname for Jacksonville, the hub of the region served by that area code. My research indicates the 529 is 
not in use elsewhere. 

Kevin Dobyns 
11822 Greenland Oaks Drive 
Jacksonville, FL 32258 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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